
Hello, Year 6. I’m Mr Abbotts, one of two Deputy 
Headteachers at the school. The main focus of my job is 
to ensure that the quality of teaching you get in all of 
your subjects is excellent. You are lucky as you are 
joining a school which has a lot of great teachers! You 
will hear me talk in assemblies about what makes a 
good student, and how you can learn excellent study 
skills during your time with us at the school.

I am also part of the school’s leadership team, which 
includes: Headteacher Mrs Davies, Mr Connor-
Hemming (Deputy Headteacher), Mrs Palmer (Assistant 
Headteacher) and Mrs Johnson (Strategic Business 
Manager). We ensure the smooth running of the 
school.

I look forward to meeting you all.


